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November 25, 1970

i

f Mr. James C.-Malaro
Isotopes Branch
Div. of Materials Licensing
Atomic Energy Commission -

Washington, D. C. 20545
_

Dear.Mr. Malaro:
,

.

It seems that an additional drawing (A-7120-1581-1) was left
,

out of my May 4, 1970 letter and was overlooked as missing when '

responding to a similar request in my October 1, 1970 communication. '

Therefore, I am enclosing the drawing herewith.

Sincerely,

)4'gg
; M. B. Whittier
I Radiation Safety Officer
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